
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear New Yorker: 
 

Our immigrant communities are an important 
component of the rich cultural fabric of New 
York State. Their many daily contributions allow 
our state to be recognized as the world’s capital of 
diversity, achievement, and opportunity. 

 
Unfortunately, many immigrants who lawfully seek 
to adjust their immigration status are victimized 
by fraudulent immigration service providers. The 
consequences



 
 

IMMIGR ATION 


	Eric T. Schneiderman
	There are many immigration service provid- ers who claim to be able to get you a work permit, a visa or other results quickly. Beware of promises like these, and be careful of what they ask you to do. You should not:
	If you choose an immigration service provider to help you fill out forms and translate documents, the provider MUSTse an i3NmSr e2ul out 4choose an i 0 R/dftwryd i3NmSr e2ul out 4choose an i eware of pr12ef pr12ef prNo. Y 0  0e:s

	Beware of Notario Público Fraud  In many Spanish speaking countries a Notario Público is an attorney. In the United States, they are not (although many attorneys may offer the same services). Notaries Public may certify

